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Brenda Broeske

From: kritzow@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 4:35 PM
To: Amanda K. Abshire; Brenda Broeske; ekmische@gmail.com; Jessica L. Titel; Kara J. 

Homan
Subject: Email from Kim Ritzow re: Public Arts Committee

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Elyse and Fellow City of Appleton Committee Members: 
 
After careful consideration I am tendering my resignation from the Appleton Public Arts Committee 
effective immediately.  I have recently taken on some new responsibilities that limit my availability and 
as a result I feel I am not able to fully participate as the position rightfully requires.   
 
I appreciate the opportunity getting to know each of you over the past few years and working on 
various community arts-related initiatives with the committee members. 

Sincerely, 

    Kim L. Kolbe Ritzow 

Kim L. Kolbe Ritzow 
 
 
 
Attention: This message was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use caution when opening 
attachments or clicking links.  


